
Cornwall Mark Provincial Wardens Lodge 
  

        Of Mark Master Masons No. 1885 
                                           

                              

Are proud to receive a talk from:- 
 

Jimmy James 
Press & Publicity Officer 

 

 

 

 

 

After our next meeting on 

Tuesday 14th June 2022 at 6.30pm 

At the Bodmin Masonic Hall, St Nicholas Street, Bodmin PL31 1AG 

Buffet supper at £10 a head 

It is the wish of our WM that we are joined on this 

 occasion by our ladies. 

Please book in with the Secretary, W. Bro. Martin Lovegrove  

cornwallmarkwardens1885@gmail.com or 07973 463420 


